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Content:
To the NSW Department of Planning and Infrastructure,

We are the grandparents of two children, Andrew and Xavier, who live in the Georges Fair housing estate at Moorebank. We
are quite upset at the proposed recycling plant which will be placed a few hundred metres from the new home that my son
and daughter-in-law recently built. We have read through the information on your website and | am shocked that such a
proposal is even being considered so close to residential housing.

In particular, the increased traffic has the potential to cause significant delays in the local area. The dust that is generated
from the concrete crushing and other waste entering the local environment may have a negative impact on the health of our
grandchildren.

As far as we are concerned, this vacant land would have much better uses that could provide a benefit to the community,
such as parkland, nature reserve, tennis courts or access to the water way. The idea of building a recycling plant that will
have a negative impact on the water, environment, local animals and human beings is unfair for the young couples and
families who have recently moved into the area.

We have lived in this part of Sydney for a number of decades. We have seen a significant amount of change in the area,
however, all of these changes have involved more and more residential homes being built in the area. To place an industrial
site in an area surrounding by homes is unwise and should not even be supported by the local environmental plan.

We would ask the members of the panel considering this application to think about whether they would like a recycling plant
to be built a few hundred metres from their home. If not, why? Surely, you would also have concerns about air, noise, dust,
stress, traffic, asbestos, etc. We ask you to use your power and authority to reject this proposal due to the risk of health
problems. As with other health issues such as mesothelioma, the true health effects are only known decades after the
exposure. By allowing this recycling plant to be built, the planning authorities would be risking the lives and health of our
grandchildren, Andrew and Xavier. Their lives are not worth the risk!

We ask you to register our opposition to this proposal and reject the development.
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